






POTENTIAL FUTURE 
OPTIONS FOR

HIV  PREVENTION
IN BABIES

For more information, please refer to www.iavi.org or email community@iavi.org.

There are trials that have shown that bnAbs are safe in adults 

and babies. There is also evidence from the Antibody-Mediated 

Prevention (AMP) study that a specific bnAb could prevent 

infection with specific HIV strains in adults. There is currently 

no bnAb trial that has shown bnAbs work to prevent HIV in babies.

Research is currently underway to prepare a 

bnAbs trial in babies to see if they work to prevent 

HIV. As we approach a new trial to investigate bnAbs 

in babies, there are important questions we need to 

answer from community representatives, pregnant, 

and breastfeeding people. 

Developing new HIV prevention products is an 

important way to reduce these infections. Let’s all work 

together to stop HIV as a public health threat, for the 

safety and health of our children, who are our future. 

We hope to address questions such as how frequently bnAbs 

can be given, how long they last, and whether they e�ectively 

prevent HIV transmission. Medical researchers are aiming for 

a product that could be given via injection at birth, and about 

every 3 months as needed during the breastfeeding period. 
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